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Dexter Lady Cats Volleyball Team Will Travel to St.
Louis for Sectional Play
OCTOBER 19TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter Lady Cats Volleyball Team Will Travel to St. Louis for Sectional Play

Dexter, Missouri - The Lady Cats volleyball team will travel to St. Louis on Saturday,
October 21, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. against Lutheran South.

Lutheran South has a record of 28-4-2 and are the Class 3, District 3 Champions.

Dexter has a record of 27-4-2 and are the Class 3, District 1 Champions.

The game will be played at St. Louis University High School located at 4970 Oakland
Ave. St. Louis, MO 63110.

For directions to the game click HERE.

Parking will be at the St. Louis Science Center and free vouchers will be handed out until
the Science Center closes.  The Science Center is right next to SLUH high school. 

Dexter could potentially then play Rosati-Kain or Ste. Genevieve later on Saturday
evening.

State Championships will be held on Friday, October 27th and Saturday, October 28th at
the Show Me Center in Cape Girardeau.
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